
We would cancel our Weight of the Cross drama this
year.  
We will not have any of our Wednesday Ministries on
March 18, 2020.
They decided we will not suspend service but we will
significantly change how it looks

 
March 16, 2020
 
The Elders met Sunday morning and decided a couple
things: 

 
The Elders have their regularly scheduled meeting this
Wednesday and they will discuss in more detail what
ministry will look like and we will have an update for you
by the end of the Friday. 
 
Thanks for understanding & for having patience,
 
Nikki Renaud
Office Ministry Manager


